
Dear Madam/Sir,
the above DAs are inappropriate for the addresses they are located at.
The type and hours of activity are not at all suited to the location.
1. The footpath is a major route for schoolchildren and dangerous crossings are being created.
2. residences that are very close by will be subjected to long early and late, high levels of 
noise.
3. Experience from other sites in Myoora Road says the hours of work will will be “stretched”.
4. Inevitably trucks and vehicles will be parked on Myoora Road, which will create a traffic 
hazard.
5. How will buses overcome the above problem when the bus stop is so close?

Surely the applicant can find more suitable premises in Terrey Hills, and surely the council 
must recognise that these DAs are not reasonable,
Regards,
Peter Storey
13A Myoora Road,
Terrey Hills 2084

Sent: 17/08/2020 6:02:09 PM
Subject: DA2020/0263 & DA2020/0264


